
 
  Sep. 30, 2022 

 

Harima Chemicals Group Successfully Acquired 
Henkel’s Solder Materials Business 

 
 

 
 

As of June 2, 2022, Harima Chemicals Group, Inc. has successfully completed the 
acquisition of the commercial rights, assets, etc. related to the solder materials business of 
Henkel AG & Co. KGaA.  

Harima will now integrate the products acquired from Henkel into our product 
portfolio.  

Please note that product data has been relocated from the Henkel website and 
can be found here:  

https://www.harima.co.jp/en/products/electronics/multicore/ 
 
For details regarding this acquisition, please refer to our previous press releases:  
https://www.harima.co.jp/en/news_release/pdf/news211221e1.pdf 
https://www.harima.co.jp/en/news_release/pdf/news220602e1.pdf 
https://www.harima.co.jp/en/news_release/pdf/news220602e2.pdf 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact 
Public Relations, Harima Chemicals Group, Inc. 

URL: https://www.harima.co.jp/en/inquiry.php 
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